
SwiftReach for September 25 2020 – FINAL   

   

PLEASE STAND BY FOR MAYOR’S SEPTEMBER 

25TH MESSAGE  

  

GOOD EVENING. THIS IS YOUR MAYOR GREG 

KURTZ.  

 

VIRTUALLY NO ASPECT OF OUR LIVES HAS 

BEEN UNTOUCHED BY THE CORONAVIRUS.  

 

OUR FAMILY LIVES, SOCIAL LIVES, WORK 

LIVES, ARE ALL DIFFERENT TODAY THAN 

BEFORE COVID-19. 

 

IT HAS ALSO INFECTED OUR POLITICS.  THE 

MISINFORMATION ABOUT THE NOVEMBER 

ELECTION IS THREATENING ONE OF OUR 

MOST SACRED RIGHTS – THE RIGHT TO VOTE.     

 

WHATEVER YOUR POLITICAL ALLEGIANCE, 



DON’T GIVE UP THAT RIGHT.  IT IS 

FUNDAMENTAL TO OUR DEMOCRACY. 

 

YOU CAN VOTE BY MAIL, OR GO TO THE 

COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION AND VOTE 

EARLY AND IN PERSON.    

 

OR YOU CAN WAIT UNTIL NOVEMBER 3 -RD 

AND VOTE AT THE CIVIC CENTER.   

 

THE NOVEMBER ELECTIONS ARE LESS THAN 

40-DAYS AWAY.  YOU CAN FIND MORE 

INFORMATION ON SECURE WAYS TO VOTE IN 

MY WEEKLY UPDATE THAT IS POSTED ON THE 

WEBSITE.  

 

AMID THE PANDEMIC, SEVERAL PEOPLE HAVE 

CALLED TO ASK ABOUT HALLOWEEN.  

GOVERNOR DEWINE IS LEAVING DECISIONS 



ABOUT TRICK-OR-TREATING UP TO 

INDIVIDUAL COMMUNITIES.    

I WILL BE MEETING WITH MY TEAM TO GET 

THEIR INPUT ON HOW WE CAN BLEND THE 

HALLOWEEN-HEALTH GUIDELINES SET BY THE 

STATE TO MEET OUR RESIDENTS’ 

EXPECTATIONS. 

UNTIL NEXT WEEK, TAKE SOME TIME “UN-

PLUG” FROM PANDEMIC LIFE.  WE ALL 

DESERVE A BREAK.    

BE WELL AND GOD BLESS.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 


